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Dear family,
Your child will receive the bilingual picture book 
magazine Papperlapapp in their last year of preschool. 
The individual issues are published in ten different 
language combinations. In preschool the magazines 
are read and discussed with the children in German and 
sometimes in other languages as well. 

The copy of the magazine belongs to 
your child and can therefore be taken 
home. Read the stories with your child 
and discuss them in the language you 
feel most comfortable speaking. This 
will enable your child to understand 
the stories better and broaden their 
vocabulary. 

The intimate atmosphere created while 
reading and the sense of closeness 
helps children feel secure. This in turn 
increases your child’s self-confidence and 
enhances important skills that children 
also need in school. 
We hope you enjoy reading 
Papperlapapp!

What’s 
happening 
here? 

Look! The bear 
is standing on its 
head! Why is it 
doing that?

Please read 
me the 
story again.

Let’s play that 
you’re the bear and 
I’m the mouse.

What letters are 
those? They look 
strange!

Can you 
read me  
a story?

Shall I tell you my 
favourite story?


